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Kate MacDonald

A/Team Leader

Industry, Key Sites and Social Projects
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Ben Eveleigh

Dear Ms MacDonald,

Section 96 Mod 2 (SSD 4972) - Four Points by Sheraton Hotel Expansion, 161
Sussex Street, Sydney.

Thank you for your letter dated 24 February 2014, inviting Transport for NSW (TfNSW),
comments on the subject proposal. Please accept this letter as a joint response from
Transport for NSW and Roads and Maritime Services (RMS).

The proposed modification impacts the CBD Rail Corridor, and as such requires
concurrence from RailCorp, per State Environmental Planning Policy (Infrastructure)

2007. A separate response will be provided by RailCorp.

TfNSW has reviewed the supporting documentation and at this stage, has no comments
in relation to the proposed modification.

Should you have any questions or require more information, please contact Robert
Rutledge on 8202 2203 or email robert.rutledge@transport.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely
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